
From: Ron Howden 

Sent: August 30, 2017 1:46 PM 

To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 

Cc: Craig Grice <cgrice@HaldimandCounty.on.ca>; Ken Hewitt <KHewitt@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; 

Tony Dalimonte <tdalimonte@HaldimandCounty.on.ca>; Leroy Bartlett 

<lbartlett@HaldimandCounty.on.ca>; Rob Shirton <RShirton@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; Bernie Corbett 

<bcorbett@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; Fred Morison <FMorison@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 

Subject: Confirmation  

 

Evelyn , 

     Please allow this communication to serve as confirmation that I , 

as a representative of the Twin Heights Subdivision , am requesting time  

at the Council In Committee meeting on October 3rd , 2017, to speak 

as a Delegation regarding the property known as Lot 16 / Plan 82 in Haldimand County. 

  

As I believe was explained previously , the residents of the neighborhood known as 

TWIN HEIGHTS are passionate about retaining the green space that we have all become 

so proud of . While there seems to be some confusion through Council and Staff, and 

some were unaware that there are in fact two lots there , residents were always of the 

impression that there was in fact ONE piece of Green Space , with 120 feet of frontage. 

When Yours Truly attended Council , some 20 years ago , for the same reason – disposal - 

we thought the matter was settled , and we had “A Park”. 

In addition , some original residents helped fund AND build it in “the day”! 

  

Now , suddenly , it seems that pressure in other areas of spending , on bigger items, 

has staff searching for areas of possible revenue for the County , such as one lot , so 

that Caledonia can grow by 3501 homes instead of 3500 . 

This little envelope garners many compliments , and much praise from visitors and family  

members who live out of town. The funds realized will not be enough to balance the books. 

  

Many have purchased here because of the influence this little Green Space has had on them. 

We respectfully request that Status Quo remains , trees and all . 

  

Trusting this is Satisfactory at this time,  Ron Howden 

mailto:eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca
mailto:cgrice@HaldimandCounty.on.ca
mailto:KHewitt@haldimandcounty.on.ca
mailto:tdalimonte@HaldimandCounty.on.ca
mailto:lbartlett@HaldimandCounty.on.ca
mailto:RShirton@haldimandcounty.on.ca
mailto:bcorbett@haldimandcounty.on.ca
mailto:FMorison@haldimandcounty.on.ca

